
Minutes	to	Meeting	Held	at	Gayles	Village	Hall	
October	18th	at	7pm	

	
	
	
	
	
Attendees:	
Cath	Stanwix	
Annie	Burchnall	
Katie	Stanwix	
Linda	and	Alan	Sherwood	
Carole	and	Martyn	Dean	
Ian	and	Linda	Goulbourne	
	
	
Apologies	
Mr	and	Mrs	Marchbank	
Mr	Taylor	
	
Cath	Stanwix	read	the	last	minutes		
	
Cath	Stanwix	was	re-elected	as	Chair	
	
It	was	agreed	that	communication	would	be	through	email		
	
Re-Cap	
Road/Flooding	discussions	
It	was	reported	that	ditches	would	be	cleared	and	looked	at	yearly		
It	was	agreed	to	ask	our	local	MP	and	councillor	about	this	road	–		
We	are	waiting	for	a	report	from	Ben	Lamb		
	
Defibrillator		
	
Council	will	give	half	the	cost		
	
Phone	Box	not	the	right	site	as	no	electricity		
It	was	discussed	that	we	could	maybe	approach	the	new	councilor	for	our	area		
Find	out	the	running	costs	and	a	supply	of	electricity	to	the	phone	box	which	is	
owned	by	BT		
	
How	is	the	Dalton	Defibrillator	funded…?	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
Other	Business	
	
It	was	discussed	could	we	create	a	new	website	for	the	village	hall		
Ian	Goulbourne	kindly	volunteered		
This	would	be	to	enable:	
Donations	towards	things	in	the	village	possibly		
Minutes	to	be	read	on	the	site		
And	a	post	of	-	up	coming	events		
	
Enquires	about	our	broadband	still	not	up	to	scratch	–	could	we	approach	our	
local	MP	about	this		
	
To	ask	our	local	councilor	if	they	are	willing	to	help	with	any	funding	for	our	
village	and	to	help	replace	the	glass	in	the	bus	shelter	for	notices….	
	
Ian	Goulbourne	volunteered	to	strim	around	our	post	box	and	Milk	stand	area		
In	order	to	keep	tidy		
As	this	is	an	area	of	historic	interest	.		


